
CALLING YOUR INSURANCE COMPANY FOR BENEFITS 
 

The following is a form concerning your outpatient mental health benefits. Since 
mental health is sometimes different than going to a medical doctor we advise you to 
contact your insurance company. By contacting the insurance company you will have a 
better understanding of your benefits and should know what percentage you will be 
responsible for at each visit with your psychologist.  All insurance companies are 


